
 

23rd November 2023 

Dan Cuffe 

Cuffe & Taylor  

13 Bartle Court Business Centre 

Rosemary Lane 

Preston 

PR4 0HF 

Daniel.Cuffe@cuffeandtaylor.com  

 

Reference: Lytham Festival 2024 Capacity Increase 

 

Dear Dan, 

Further to our earlier discussion regarding the proposed increase in capacity to 25,000, I would confirm that the 

PA system specification used in 2023 (and previously) is sufficient to meet the coverage requirements of the larger 

crowd without any increase in on-site level, which of course means no attendant off-site increase.  

There would be no change required to the way we manage noise from the event in terms of the measurements 

we take and the control measures we put in place. 

I understand why you wish to increase the number of people who can attend the event by up to 5,000, but can 

assure you that you will not need to change the existing system or increase the onsite levels to be able to 

accommodate them, and it will not impact on our ability to manage the noise or the methodology we employ to 

do so. 

I trust that this information will be sufficient to your needs, but please don’t hesitate to contact me should you 

have any further queries. 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

 

 
JONTY STEWART  

ASSOCIATE 

VANGUARDIA LTD 

 

T: +44(0) 7557 355645 

E :  jonty.stewart@vanguardia.co.uk
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